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Greetings,                                                                                           July 2021   
 
For those who haven’t heard, South Africa had a bad outbreak of the new COVID variant. Our school 
had to close the end of last month and only reopened the 26th of July. We have been getting reports 
from friends that people we know have died. Thankfully all our children and staff are okay. Currently 
South Africa has gone from a level 4 to a level 3 lockdown, which is why we were able to reopen the 
school. There were also huge riots in 3 major areas, which did not include our area. South Africa 
needs all the prayers it can get. We need peace in the country and an end of COVID. 
 

 
 
Update on Khutso. He is back at The Fold and doing much better. They are still hoping to get more 
tests done to figure out what was wrong with him.  
 
Birthdays this month are Mpho (8) Ofentse (8) and Dineo (6).  
 
                                                          
Praises: Paul and Micky were able to get into two churches to do presentations. Our children and 
staff are all in good health. Khutso is doing better. 
    
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus 
and an end to the virus worldwide.  
 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 
 
  


